
 

 

Industry Advisory Committee 
Application Process 

 
Nominations and applications are being accepted for four (4) new appointments to two-year 
terms on the Interstate Insurance Product Regulation Commission’s (Insurance Compact) 
Industry Advisory Committee. Under the Insurance Compact Bylaws, the Committee has 
eight (8) seats of staggering two-year terms. A copy of the Insurance Compact Bylaws and 
additional information pertaining to the current Industry Advisory Committee and these 
Submission Requirements may be found on the Insurance Compact website: 
http://www.insurancecompact.org/. 
 
The Industry Advisory Committee is to be comprised of insurers, producer and industry 
organizations. Industry organizations should represent members that have an expressed 
interest in using the Commission for making product filings, and an insurer should express 
their intent to utilize the Commission to file applicable insurance products.   
 
Persons interested in serving on the Industry Advisory Committee should submit information 
to Karen Schutter, the Executive Director of the Insurance Compact, which demonstrates his 
or her expertise and interest in serving on the Industry Advisory Committee, including: 
 

a. A statement of interest 
b. A resume or description of background including employment and education 

experience 
c. A copy of the industry organization’s bylaws reflecting the organization’s 

mission and purpose 
d. A statement of the premium volume of business of the insurer or producer 
e. A statement of the nominee’s (or its members’) intent to utilize the 

Commission to file applicable insurance products  
 

Submissions should be made to Karen Schutter, Executive Director via e-mail at 
comments@insurancecompact.org.  
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